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Submission: I do not support the amalgamation of City of Sydney with any other councils. City of Sydney is in an excellent 
financial position and should not be subsidising other councils who are not doing as well fiscally. 
 
City of Sydney is fit for future. Rather than amalgamate, perhaps other councils should be studying why City of Sydney is doing 
so well. That way all councils could improve, rather than dragging them down to the lowest common denominator. 
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